



Mr. Harry Doyle,
Chair, District Education Council
Anglophone East School District
harry.doyle@nbed.nb.ca



Dear Mr. Doyle and Members of the DEC

On Dec. 4th, the DEC will be voting to recommend one of four possibilities for the future of Sackville schools. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to ask you to choose the fourth possibility in the sustainability study. This fourth possibility allows for options to be brought forward from the community (“another option”). It will allow for an alternative infrastructure design for new schools and a development process that is community led. In particular, I express my support for the Sackville Schools 2020 proposal, which is to create a Community Learning Campus in Sackville, with new facilities for all children, from Grades K-12.  

In the SS2020 proposal, I understand that location, grade groupings and the shape of specific buildings is yet to be determined. I believe that, together, local community members (including those from Dorchester and Port Elgin), educators, students and experts should plan the configuration, location and facilities of our children’s schools in Sackville. Your support for this collaborative community planning is essential for our children’s future success and thriving. 

Sincerely,

[Name]
[Address]



